Moving to Year 1

In September, you will be a Wren.

This will be your new classroom, but it
may look a little different when you
arrive in September,
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This is where you will learn new and
exciting things every day.



We all help each other in Year 1, but if you are upset or worried,

you can talk to your new fteacher or teaching assistant.

Miss Morris Miss Walden

During the day at school, you will spend time learning and having
fun in the classroom. We also like to learn outside whenever we
can, but unfortunately, we do not go to Forest School.




We will have playtime on the big playground in the morning, at
lunchtime and again in the afternoon, so you can meet all your
friends from the Robins Class.

Every day, you will arrive at school at 8:40am, say goodbye to your

grown up and then line up on the playground with your class. Miss

Morris and Miss Walden will be on the playground so you won't get
lost.

When you get to Year 1, Miss Morris and Miss Walden will show you
where the cloakroom, the toilets and your drawer is.

At lunchtime, we will hopefully eat our lunch in the hall. Miss
Morris and Miss Walden will take you to the hall and, if you are
having a school lunch, they will help you collect your lunch. If you
have a packed lunch, they will help you too.




If we can't eat in the hall in September, we will eat in the
classroom, like you did in Reception.

At 3.10pm it will be time to go home or to the After School Club.

If you go to the After School Club, Miss Morris or Miss Walden

will Take you to the meeting point and wait with you until the Play
Workers arrive.

Everyone else will wait on the playground with your class until your
grown up arrives to take you home. You must wait in the line until
Miss Morris or Miss Walden calls your name, this means we can see
your grown up and they can see you.

We are really looking forward to meeting you in September.

Miss Morris and Miss Walden






